
TAHOE REGIONAL PLANNING AGENCY 
ADVISORY PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF TELECONFERENCE PARTICIPATION 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at its regular meeting to be held on September 12, 2018, the  
Advisory Planning Commission commencing at 9:30 a.m., Advisory Planning Commission members will 
participate in person from the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency, located at 128 Market Street, Stateline, 
NV, and via teleconference from 1205 Mayflower Drive, Reno, NV 89509. 
 
This notice has been posted at the TRPA office/website and at the following locations: Post 
Office, Stateline, NV, North Tahoe Event Center in Kings Beach, CA, IVGID Office, Incline Village, 
NV, North Tahoe Chamber of Commerce, Tahoe City, CA, and South Shore Chamber of 
Commerce, Stateline, NV.  

 
 
September 11, 2018 

 
 
Joanne S. Marchetta 
Executive Director 

 
 
 

 
 
 


